
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
bunnies keep it fun, prolong the game 
 
  



rabbits is a game of chase, with wolves & trappers. 
 
rabbits are that neighbour Tribe hypothesized by 
Plantinga: deep into a game with ancient raptors. 
 
chase is play: all confirms their maxim.  
 
their maxim is conducive of genetic replication: 
those who think that chase is play would output 
healthy litters.  
 
 if wolves are It, and life's a game, i'll run my 
best! 

 
some object: this Game, G, would strain belief 
for what to think when seeing what 'caught' 
means?  a fellow bunn being eaten open, screaming 
that she thought it was a game?! 
 
Wolf responds: we like to play ferociously! 
 
in screaming there's an ecstasy, intrinsically!  
 
we flex into the same extreme, joy & pain, they 
take in every frequency! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
  



a rabbit, R, whose color blue and tone of pain 
are non-acute; yet R runs hard from tiger T, for 
R just loves to get away   - 
 
or hates being caught! 
 
R's whole life may be a lie; or R is wise, knows 
that Life is Play. 
 
either way, he’s having fun, and all the while, 
Coyote needs to eat! [DUM DA DUM] 
 
a smile, to the starving, seems smarmy.  R's 
delight would seem to mock Coyote!   
 
traipsing kids are laughing at the hard-digging 
dad, at this head above a manhole!  low, sits his 
hat, so the rim is like an angry brow   -  angry 
at their gambol!   
 
approaching him, they hold it in: suppress their 
joy for life.  
 
they let it out, passing and confirm it’s him 
they're laughing at! 
 
  



see him stride the land: the Giant eerie-calm in 
his madness, the scary Rubber Boot Man.   
 
BANG he goes, shooting into warren holes, at all 
the tiny scatterers. 
  
BANG he goes, an Apex Ape to take you out, to 
wrap the Game, to call the dying day. 
 
BANG he goes with miming hand & aiming eye at 
CHILDREN AT A NATURE EDUCATION CENTER!  
 
JUICE BOXES THAWING FOR THE BUS RIDE BACK! 
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death would be a shock, for it ends a world-view. 
 
yet bunnies may dissemble in a strange new 
laughter; this i do believe, i do look forward 
to. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 


